## Meny Christmas

## **Dear Ministry Partners**,

Here in Peru we are at the busiest time of year with the end of the academic calendar, final exams and projects to be graded, Seminary graduation, weddings, Christmas parties at the Life & Hope Biblical Counseling Center and the New Life Prenatal Center, at the IBM Church and with our family! Christ is the center of all our celebrations.

As we approach the Christmas season, we want to thank you for your ongoing prayer and financial support that makes our ministry possible. Every gift that you send to our mission, ABWE, is carefully accounted for in our monthly report of the use of those funds.

But occasionally someone desires to send a non-ministry gift for Christmas, birthdays or for some personal reason. There is one change that we wish to share with those of you who want to share non-ministry personal gifts. Please note this information from our mission: There has been a change in personal non-ministry gift giving. ABWE will no longer be able to process personal gifts due to IRS regulations. These must be sent directly to the missionary. Therefore, please send your gift via Zelle or Apple. (There are no transfer fees!)

You can send us an online money transfer through Zelle. Go to www.zellepay.com and direct a payment to David Stone at dstone@abwe.cc. Zelle® is an easy way to send money directly between almost any U.S. bank accounts typically within minutes. With just an email address you can quickly, safely and easily send and receive money, regardless of where you bank.

You can also send us money using Apple Cash, and we will receive it immediately.

## On your iPhone or iPad

- 1. On your iPhone, either open Messages, then start a new conversation or tap an existing one. Or open the Wallet app. Then tap your Apple Cash card.
- 2. Tap Send, then select or add the person you want to send money to: Evelyn Stone at <a href="mailto:evelynstone@me.com">evelynstone@me.com</a> or 51 913 860 321. (I share with Dave!)
- 3. Tap Next, then enter the amount you want to send.
- 4. Tap Send, to review or cancel the payment.
- 5. Confirm your payment with Face ID, Touch ID, or your passcode.

If neither of these methods work for you, no problem. Just send the money to our mission account as extra monthly support and we will invest it in the ministry. Just don't call it a Christmas gift! :)

If you have any questions or need further clarification, please let us know.

We love and appreciate each of you who pray and support us,

David & Evelyn Stone

Lima, Peru

P.S. Please remember that we send frequent updates through our private Facebook Prayer group. Just search on Facebook for David & Evelyn Stone's Prayer Update and ask to join the group.

## Copyright © 2022 ABWE INTERNATIONAL, All rights reserved. You are receiving this email because you are part of our Global Prayer Team. Thank you for reading this update from Peru!

Our mailing address is:

ABWE INTERNATIONAL

In Peru: Psje. El Morro A-17, Sol de La Molina, Lima 12, Perú

In PA: 1045 Sugar Hollow Rd

Tunkhannock, PA 18657

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.